NOTICE

This scan only represents the application as filed.
The information contained herein meets the
requirements of K.A.R. 5-3-1 or K.A.R. 5-5-1, and
has been found acceptable for filing in the office of
the Chief Engineer. The application should not be
considered to be a complete application as per
K.A.R. 5-3-1b or K.A.R. 5-5-2a.
























February12, 2019

JEFFREY K & PAMALA A KOEHN
415 STATE HWY 266
SAPELLO NM 87745

RE:  Water Right, File No. 21526 DA
Dear Madam and Sir:

This is to advise you that Lakin Hay LLC has filed an application for approval of the
Chief Engineer, Division of Water Resources, Kansas Department of Agriculture, to point of

diversion under the above referenced application.

You can find the complete apvlication nosted hv water rioht file nuimher ac referenced
ove a

You are notified on this proposed place of use so that you may furnish this office with
any comments or other information you may want to submit. Such comments or other
information must be received in this office within 15 days from the date of this letter.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call this office. If you would prefer, an
appointment could be arranged for additional assistance. Please refer to the file number when

you contact us if you wish to discuss a specific file.

Sincerely,

1v110e11acL A, lVlC_yC['
Water Commissioner

Ms A1
Pc:

Groundwater Management District No. 3



